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Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an important aspect of our upcoming swimming lessons.

We are pleased to announce that two staff members will be present in the water alongside the children to provide additional guidance and support during their swimming sessions. This initiative aims to enhance the students' learning experience, ensuring that they receive the necessary assistance to build their confidence and ability in the water.

Our staff will offer individual attention to each child, facilitating skill development and safety while swimming. This approach not only aims to improve students’ swimming competencies but also fosters a supportive environment where they can ask questions and receive immediate feedback.

Should you have any queries or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. We appreciate your continued support in promoting a healthy and active lifestyle for our students.

Kind regards,

Mr Wiseman
Head of Year 5
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Headteacher Matt Vella

Deputy Head Cara Compton-Foster
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Headteacher Matt Vella

Chair of Governors Cerwyn Pritchard
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